
Apr i 1 22, 1 982 

Dr. Y. R. (Mohan) Nayudu 
Chief, Water Management Section 
Division of Land & Water Management 
Alaska Dept. of Natural Resources 
555 Cordova Street 
Anchorage, Alaska 99510 

Dear Dr. Nayudu: 

On behalf of the N.W.T. Water Board, please accept my 
heartfelt and sincere thank you for the courtesies you extended 
during our recent visit. 

In particular, please thank the charming and gracious 
Mrs. Nayudu for the reception in your home. A visit is so much 
more meaningful when seen through the windows of another•s home. 
Your kind and generous hospitality was the highlight of our 
visit. 

Yours sincerely, 
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Glenn B. Wa1rner 
Chairman 
N.W.T. Water Board 
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